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Stanley Springerley

Subject: FW: extension of time for Jonah Community I

 

From: Linda Wipff  
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2015 2:59 PM 
To: Hal Hawes 
Cc: Melanie Denny 
Subject: FW: extension of time for Jonah Community I 
 
Hal, 
Please see the email below and advise how this should be handled. 
 
Thank you, 
Linda Wipff 
 
Linda Wipff 
Assistant to Commissioner Ron Morrison 
Williamson County Precinct 4 
350 Exchange Blvd., Suite 100 
Hutto, TX 78634 
 
Phone:  512-846-1190  or 512-943-3761 
Fax:       512-846-1140 
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message is intended to be viewed only by the individual or entity to whom it is 
addressed.  It may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited without my prior written permission. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the 
intended recipient, or if you have received this communication in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and 
delete the original message and any copies of it from your computer system. 

 
From: Carolyn Endsley [mailto:c42.endsley@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2015 2:57 PM 
To: Linda Wipff; Melanie Denny; Ron Morrison 
Subject: extension of time for Jonah Community I 
 
The contract between Williamson County and Jonah Community Inc regarding $165,000 from the Community 
Recreation Facilities Fund for the purpose of renovation of the Jonah Community Center ends September 30, 
2015. It is clear that Jonah Community Inc  has not completed the project and that it will require approximately 
nine to twelve additional months (October 1, 2015 to June 30, 2016 or to September 30, 2016). 
 
We have had many unexpected problems to solve and many state, county, and federal agencies to cooperate 
with. We think we have done well so far with relatively reasonable extra fees and requirements. Presently we 
are in the task of matching  money with cost of needed repairs and upgrades of the 90+ years building and we 
are exploring additional sources of extra funding. 
 
Please advise me of the process of requesting an extension of time for Jonah Community Inc. Thank you for 
your support and assistance. 
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Best regards, 
Carolyn Endsley, Board President 
Jonah Community Inc 


